
PFA Fundraising Target 2019-2020 
We have raised an impressive £1,765 – sadly, our fundraising was cut  

short this year due to the Covid-19 pandemic..... 
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FILM NIGHTS 

Film nights are a fantastic way 

for the PFA to raise funds – and 

the children love them too!  

Here is a list of the profits we 

made this year showing films: 

£240 profit – The Secret Life of 

Pets 2  

£205 profit – Toy Story 4 

£165 profit – Angry Birds 2 

£150 profit – Pokemon        

Detective Pikachu 

£130 profit – Aladdin  

Following on from the Covid-

19 pandemic, we are awaiting 

confirmation from our Trust if 

we can start to put Film Nights 

on again in the Autumn term 

... watch this space! 

 

 

OTHER NEWS 

We made an overall profit of 

£180 selling our easter chicks, 

hens and rabbits – however, due 

to the Covid-19 pandemic 

which meant school had to 

close on Friday 20th March 2020, 

we weren’t able to make as 

much profit as we had hoped. 

 

We also made a profit of £695 at 

our Christmas disco and from 

sales of the Christmas crackers. 

 

As we write this, we do not know 

when we will safely be able to 

hold another disco - we will of 

course keep you updated with 

any developments though. 

 

Over the past couple of years, the PFA 

have been saving and fundraising really 

hard to save enough money to put 

towards a trim trail for the KS1 

playground.  We are so pleased to say 

that we have FINALLY RAISED ENOUGH 

MONEY for this project to go ahead - at 

the moment we are waiting for the 

installation of the trim trail, which is 

scheduled for early in the Autumn term!  

We are also hoping to be able to carry 

on contributing towards school trips for 

every child once more, although unless 

we are able to hold any film nights, 

discos, etc. to raise funds, this will sadly 

not be possible..... 

This academic year, the PFA funded 

these school trips: 

 

Year 6 – The Briars – Cancelled due to 

Covid-19 

Year 5 – Beaumanor Hall – Sept 2019 

Year 4 – The Mill – Cancelled due to  

Covid-19 

Year 3 – Sherwood Forest – Sept 2019 

Year 2 - Yorkshire Wildlife Park – Nov 19 

Year 1 – Conkers – February 2020 

EYFS – Manor Farm – December 2019 

Remember …….. every penny of profit is 

ploughed back into the school! 

Thank you for your continuing support! 

 

ANY IDEAS? 

 

The PFA are always looking for new 

ways to raise money for our school; if 

you have any ideas – in particular any 

where social distancing is observed – 

please let Fiona Chandley (Y1) or 

Jacquie Foote (FS1) know!  


